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Bridgnorth’s Favourite Christmas Carol Sing-Along
How would you like to hear the sound of all the people of Bridgnorth singing together this Christmas-time?
In a time of great uncertainty, and isolation for some, the churches in Bridgnorth would like to encourage everyone to join together outside their homes this Christmas as we sing the carol that is voted Bridgnorth’s favourite.
‘Angels from the Realms of Glory’, ‘Away in a Manger’, ‘God Rest Ye Merry Gentlemen’, ‘Hark the Herald Angels Sing’, ‘It Came Upon a Midnight Clear’, ‘Joy to the World’, ‘O Come All Ye Faithful’, ‘O Little Town of Bethlehem’, ‘Once in Royal David’s City’, ‘Silent Night’, ‘The First Noel’, ‘We Three Kings’, or ‘While Shepherds Watched Their Flocks by Night’? 
You can help to decide by casting your vote now.
We’d also like you to choose when the sing-along should take place. On Christmas Eve at 6pm, 7pm, or 8pm? Or on Christmas Day at 4pm, 5pm, or 6pm?
The deadline for casting your votes is Saturday 28 November.
You can vote online at:
www.lovebridgnorth.co.uk or www.bridgnorthbaptist.co.uk or https://bridgnorthteamministry.org.uk/ or http://www.peoples-hall.org.uk/ or
https://www.stjohnsbridgnorth.co.uk/
Or you can call 01746 768129.
Details of the winning carol, the date and time, and how to join in will be publicised closer to Christmas. Our plan is to make a video available, to be streamed at the chosen time for us all to sing along to.
While we don’t know yet what restrictions will be in place this Christmas, we do know that we can sing together – at a distance – outside. So, let’s make the most of it, and come together as a community, to bring some joy and light to our town!
For more information, please call Catherine Brown on 01746 768129 or email admin@bridgnorthbaptist.co.uk.
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